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March 28, 1977

Laura Gilpin
409 Camino del Monte Sol
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Laura:

I enjoyed talking with you on the phone last Friday. I asked our bursar to 
forward you a check in the amount of $1,440.00 for the four platinum prints 
plus the two silver prints. I am sorry to have been so long in forwarding this 
amount, but since the bill was not with the photographs when you sent them 
I assumed you were waiting until the full order was completed. We will take 
care of the others when they arrive.

We have been enjoying so much these photographs which you sent. The platinums 
are simply exquisite.. .but we like the others, too.

Glad you are out of the hospital now. Hope your recovery is complete. We will 
look forward to receiving the portraits which Mr. Wilder ordered as soon as you 
feel like printing them.

All best wishes.

Sincerely yours,


